

Cherry blossoms surround the landscape at the Garden of Remembrance.

20 Congregations have come together in this wondrous, blossoming garden.

Spring is always a beautiful time to reflect and visit the Garden of Remembrance. New vibrant color, with the smell of fresh cut grass, the sounds of birds singing, makes walking the rolling countryside a wonderful time for remembering.

Visit our Garden and take in the beauty of the present as you honor the memory of the past. Stroll along paved walkways lined with blossoming trees. Wander through cool, green forest glades. Take a few moments to stop and rest on a comfortable bench alongside a flowering garden bed.

Experience the Garden for yourself, and you'll see why nineteen area congregations and many individuals who are unaffiliated have joined Washington Hebrew Congregation at the Garden of Remembrance. Here, you can plant the seeds of a new tradition, and give your family a place to remember loved ones for generations to come.

In addition, recognition and giving opportunities are available. Remember those who have passed with the dedication of a tree, bench, or forest preserve area in their memory. There are also many naming opportunities within the grounds and with the future chapel.



To learn more, please visit www.gardenofremembrance.org, or contact Sheldon Grosberg at 301-428-3000.